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Summer term
Latest news:

‘Around the world’
This week we have flown to India and learnt the

story of the ‘Runaway Chapati’. In maths, we have 
revisited number bonds to ten and positional 
words, including learning our lefts and rights, 
with the help of Beebots. We had our exciting 
trip to Merrywood Farm for Forest school, plus 

we visited Butterflies classroom for a quick 
story, ready for September.

Next week we shall be travelling to Taiwan. Our 
story will be ‘Three for free’. In maths we will be 

problem solving. The children will be playing in
their new classroom, Butterflies, on class shuffle 
day, Tuesday afternoon, (PE kits as usual please).

Optional activity of the week:

Have a mini sports day in 

your garden!
Can you practise your physical 

skills by designing some races in 
your garden? Time your events 
on a stopwatch and record the 

times. Did you beat your personal 
best?

Literacy + Maths learning
Please practice:

Phonics: Ends of words/suffixes
Jumping, twisted, smallest

Use Phonics play website games:
Busy Things

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources

Caterpillar letters and words –
Continue to read these at home. 

Remember: we test the children reading 
these in any order.

Reading: Minimum reading 4 times per week
Online support Oxford Owl books (free)

www.teachyourmonstertoread.com
Our story this week: 
The Runaway Chapati

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rH2B
psxlIgc
Maths:

Practising left and right hand 
recognition. 

Playing Twister is great for this.

Dates for your diary:

Fri 28th June – Mufti day -Sweet packet 
donations for Black Cherry fair.

Mon 1st July – Ladybird parent ‘drop-in’ to look 
at your child’s learning, 2:45pm.

5th July – Whole school art exhibition and picnic 
2-3pm. Parents to attend.

Last day of term – Fri 19th July – Children finish 
at 1pm

Please of the week
Thank you to those who were able to 

attend the school fair. 
It was great fun!

Friday 28th June (tomorrow) – is a 
mufti day. Donations of sweets for 
FOSS Black Cherry fair stall, if 

possible please.

Thank you.
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